
 
 

 

Friday 20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

If you have a Key Worker in your HOUSEHOLD and you requested a place on Monday 

23.03.20, for your child, so that you can help to keep the country running, please be 

advised that your child will have a place in school on Monday and for the rest of the week.  

Mrs Watkins and I have not made any judgements regarding the role that people fulfil and 

we are trusting all of you to be honest and open with us. Should staffing become an issue at 

any point, we may have to prioritise certain jobs. This could be as early as next week, who 

knows!  

Schools have been asked to remain open for some pupils, in order to allow key workers to 

function. We have also been asked to close to others, so that risks are minimised. This has 

been an incredibly painful process, as we want to have everyone back as usual. If you 

absolutely don’t need full time care please let us know. This will really help!  

The following children all have an allocated place. Please contact us if your circumstances 

change.  

• Pupils with an Education Health Care Plan (EHCP)  
• Pupils with a My Support Plan (SEND)  
• Pupils who have or have had a social services involvement in the last year.  
• Looked After Children and previously Looked After Children 
• Pupils who are eligible for Free School Meals 
• Pupils with welfare concerns 
• Young carers  

E-mail- jwatkins@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk  

phone: 01722 327227 
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Practical Information for Monday 

• Early Birds open as usual – 08:00 (£3) 

• 09:00 – 15:00 School opens for pupils of Key Workers / Vulnerable children 

• Night Owls open as usual 15:00 – 17:00 (Reduced to £4 per hour to try and help!) 

• On Monday bring a packed lunch. (I am trying to sort hot meals, I will confirm this when in place) I 

will ring you, if you are entitled to alternative arrangements.   

• Bring PE Kit  

• Mrs Richards will be with EYFS, Y1 and Y2 

• Miss Robinson and Miss Crook will be with Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6  

• The daily timetable will be as close to normal as possible. 

• Wear school uniform.  

• No after school clubs except Night Owls 

 

Please see the letter from Miss Robinson and Miss Crook regarding class e-mails. It is being 

sent to you along with this letter. 

Have a good weekend!  

Kindest regards  

Kay Bridson   


